Innovation Line PFAS Statement

Per- and Poly- Fluoroalkyl substances, commonly referred to as PFAS, or forever chemicals, are
a group of chemicals that include PFOA, PFOS, GenX, and up to 9,000 other chemicals. PFAs are
highly common in our everyday lives, being found in, among other things, non-stick cookware,
stain, water and grease resistant coatings, carpets, mattresses, cleaning products, textiles, and
personal care products like shampoo, dental floss, and nail polish.

As these compounds have been studied, it has been shown that certain PFAs can accumulate in
the environment, drinking water, in humans, and stay present for long periods of time. There is
scientific research which suggests that high exposures to PFAs may be harmful to people.
Research is ongoing to determine how different levels of exposure to different PFAS can affect
human health.

U.S. Federal, State and Local officials are taking regulatory actions to address the prevalence of
PFAs in our environment. Most of the focus is on “intentionally added” PFAS rather than those
which are naturally occurring. These laws range from outright prohibitions of PFAS to less
stringent notification requirements. Several of the new laws are phased in over several years.

Innovation Line is continuing our long-standing commitment to consumer safety as we address
the challenges surrounding PFAs. We will continue to monitor state and federal regulations to
ensure we remain compliant.

Innovation Line PFAS Statement: At this time, none of Innovation Line’s products are subject to
any State or Federal law banning their use.

See below for further information on how the EPA is addressing this issue.

https://www.epa.gov/pfas/pfas-strategic-roadmap-epas-commitments-action-2021-2024
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